






















































This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

5/22/2014 3:40:07 PM

in

Case No(s). 12-0884-EL-GAG

Summary: Opt-Out Notice for new and existing eligible residential and small commercial
customers in the City of Belpre, AEP service territory electronically filed by Ms. Margeaux
Kimbrough on behalf of DPL Energy Resources, Inc.


